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Word Of the Week 

22/4/2024-26/4/2024 

‘Earth’ 

 

 

 

 

 As part of their topic work, 8S went by train to London.  They saw sights such as Big Ben, 

the London Eye and the Tower of London. 

On a recent visit to Hyde Hall, GB Class collected some beautiful leaves and petals to 

produce some stunning Mandala artwork.  Well done GB! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Attendance 

25/3/24-28/3/24 

 

1st Yellow and Topaz 97.12% 

 

2nd Diamond 96.25% 

 

3rd Red 95.45% 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S Simpson. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mr N Maxwell, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

CHARLES CULWICK HELPFULNESS 

TROPHY 

This week the trophy was won by Imogen (9F). 

Imogen won for always being helpful in form 

and for helping others with their tasks in DT. 

Well done Imogen! 

 

 

 

The Gardening Trophy 

This week the Gardening 

Trophy was won by Alfie 

(9F). 

Alfie won for working 

really hard all lesson and 

for doing a great job 

tidying up. 

Thank you for your hard 

work Alfie. 

Pre Loved School Uniform 

The school has a large selection of pre loved school 

uniform.  If you do need anything for your child, 

please let the office or the PSFA know the size 

required and we will do our best to find you the 

correct item.  All items are in good condition and 

available for a small donation. 

 

Reminder – Fellowship Afloat meeting for parents 

on Thursday 25th April 2024 at 3.15pm. 

Information on the trip for all those that are 

attending. 


